
Subject: Re: Identifying Woredas
Posted by Sol Gofere on Tue, 02 Apr 2019 03:57:06 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi Clara, I have similar question here. I understand why the EA codes shouldn't shared. My data
does't require this data either.  But, I need to know to which Peasant Association (PA)  (or Kebele)
each of the EAs belong. This runs the same disclosure risk as geographically masked data, I
believe. In most cases, since there are more than one EAs in one PA, sharing the PA data doesn't
doesn't run higher disclosure risk than required by DHS. I'm studying how a government program
that is rolled-out at PA level is related to people's socio-economic life in Ethiopia. So, I need to link
the EAs to their PAs to conduct the analysis. Given this, do you think I can access the PA data?
Please let know. Thank you. 
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